
 

NOTICE 

Dear Valued Guests, 

 

Due to the Annual Maintenance Inspection Project, internet connection will be 
unavailable temporarily during the following period; 

Thursday, January 25th 

3:10 a.m. – 5:30 a.m.* 
*Late night of the January 24th      

      

Your kind cooperation and understanding will be greatly appreciated.          
For additional details or further inquiries, please dial “3” to speak with one of our 
friendly staff members on the Granvia Hotline. 
Thank you very much for choosing the Hotel Granvia Kyoto. 
 

General Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

NOTICE 

 

Dear Valued Guests, 
 
Due to the Annual Maintenance Inspection Project, all electricity will be cut-off and 
some of the hotel facilities will be unavailable temporarily during the following period:  
 

[Inspection Hours] Thursday, February 8th, 0:45 a.m. - 5:40 a.m.* 
*Late night of the February 7th 

All Electricity in the guest rooms will be cut-off 

All room lights, air conditioner, alarm clock, in-room safety box and shower function of 
the toilet and the heated seat will be unavailable between 3:40a.m. and 5:40a.m. 
*Please dial “3” to request a wake-up call. 
*Please confirm the location of the flashlight placed under the night table. 
*Please note that some mechanical noise from the toilet will slightly occur when 
restarting itself once the electricity comes back on. 

TV programs/use and Internet connection (WiFi / LAN) will be unavailable 

All TV programs/use and the Internet connection will be unavailable between 0:45a.m. 
and 5:40a.m. 

South Elevators will be unavailable 

The operation of the South Elevators will temporarily not be available between 
0:30 a.m. and 0:55 a.m., and between 3:10 a.m. and 3:35 a.m. 

 

Your kind cooperation and understanding will be greatly appreciated.  
For additional details or further inquiries, please dial “3” to speak with one of our 
friendly staff members on the Granvia Hotline. 

Thank you very much for choosing the Hotel Granvia Kyoto. 

 

General Manager 
 
 
 
 



 

NOTICE 

Dear Valued Guests, 

Due to the Annual Maintenance Inspection Project, internet connection (WiFi / LAN) 
will be unavailable temporarily during the following period; 

Saturday, February 17th 

2:20a.m. – 5:00a.m.* 
*Late night of the February 16th,      

      

Your kind cooperation and understanding will be greatly appreciated.          
For additional details or further inquiries, please dial “3” to speak with one of our 
friendly staff members on the Granvia Hotline. 
Thank you very much for choosing the Hotel Granvia Kyoto. 
 

General Manager 
 


